
From: Bill Marshall  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 12:47 PM 
To: Rep Boone 
Cc: Lutman Jennifer 
Subject: Emphatic NO on SB 800 
 
 

Gentlemen and Ladies. 

 

SB 800 should not go forward. SB 800 serves only to allay fears expressed by a minority of 

people. It will add significantly to the ever growing bureaucratic burden of applicators, land 

owners and operators. 

 

SB 800 should be stopped in its tracks. 

 

 

Best regards, 
 

Bill 

 
 
Bill Marshall 
Director Silviculture 

Cascade Timber Consulting, Inc. 
PO Box 446 

Sweet Home, OR 97386-0446  
541 367 2111, office 

541 409 1907, cell 
541 367 2117, fax 
 

 

 


